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21 February 1995 

Thank you for your letter of 14th February 1995 (received 

today). 

We are very sorry to hear of the loss of your husband, and the 

straitened circumstances you now find yourself in. 

With great regret however I must tell you that we are unable to 

offer you financial help since the terms of our Trust Deed 
limit us to giving assistance to people with haemophilia who 

acquired HIV through contaminated blood products, or to the 

dependants of those people. 

I am very sorry that we are unable to help. 
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